
   Diss High School Weekly Bulletin 

Week Beginning: 01st January 2024   Week: 01 

Duty Team Leaders Events Time 

Monday 
 

Miss Johnson 
01/01/2024 

 

  

 
 

Tuesday 
 

Miss Pittman 
02/01/2024 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 
 

Mr Lea 
03/01/2024 

 
Staff Professional Development Day  

 
 

Former Year 13 - 2023 Students Presentation 
afternoon to collect certificates in the Library  

 
 

 
 
 
 
2pm -
4pm 

Thursday 
 

Mr Adamson 
04/01/2024 

 

 

Students return to School today 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 
 

Mr Somers 
05/01/2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



General Information 

Assemblies:  
 
Speaker: Head of Years                                                                             Topic: Hello 2024   
 
Thursday 4th January - Year 8 
Friday 5th January -  Year 7 
 
 
General notices for parents/students: 
 
Student Absence 
Please can you report a student absence by calling the main line 01379 642424 and selecting option 1 
before 08:30am. Alternatively, you can email attendance@disshigh.co.uk 
 
Many thanks, Mrs P Turrell – Attendance Officer  
 
 
Lunchtime Menu  
Week 3 – Please see Menu on Diss High School Website. 
 
 
Exam Certificates Summer 2023                                                                                                                              
GCSE / L2 - Students who do not currently attend Diss Sixth Form, may collect their GCSE/L2 exam 
certificates at the school office from Friday 15th December 2023. Certificates must be collected in person. If 
this is not possible, the student must give their written permission for a named person to collect on their 
behalf. The named person must provide a form of photographic identification unless they are a current 
student at the school. 
GCE / L3 – Former Year 13 2023 students are invited to a presentation afternoon to collect their 
certificates on Wednesday 3rd January 2024, 2pm in the school library. This will be an opportunity to catch 
up with former peers and staff, and to celebrate results. Any certificates not collected on this date, may be 
collected in person, at the school office from Thursday 4th January 2024. If this is not possible, the student 
must give their written permission for a named person to collect on their behalf. The named person must 
provide a form of photographic identification unless they are a current student at the school. 
Certificates from previous years can be collected by arrangement. Please contact the Exams Officer, Mrs M 
Miles – exams@disshigh.co.uk 
 
Many thanks Mrs M Miles – Exams Officer  
 
 
Allotment Club 
Please note there will be No allotment club on Thursday lunchtimes from January until February half term. 
 
Many thank, G Smith and P Brading   
 

 

No Creative Writing Club on Thursday 4th January                                                                                               

Creative Writing Club will resume on Thursday 11th January.                                                                       

 

Many thanks Mrs M Bond – Deputy Director of English  

 

mailto:attendance@disshigh.co.uk
mailto:exams@disshigh.co.uk


Sixth Form Charity Week Monies Raised Grand Total £3823.42  

A massive well done to our Sixth Form Business Enterprise 

Students and all the hard work and effort that everyone 

involved in Charity week put in.  

£1001.21 was made at the Charity Auction, £30.95 Cake Sales, 

£470 Sponsored Walk, £222.87 I’m a teacher get me out of 

here, £224.56 Panto, £219.48 Teacher Taskmaster, £188.07 

Quiz, £661.02 Non-Uniform Day, £396.21 Staff Karaoke, 

£110.00 Carwash and £299.05 from Band Night, all funds have 

been donated to EACH and Mind, thank you to everyone who supported these fantastic events. 

 

Mrs S Budds – Head of Business and Enterprise & Mr J Hurley Director of Sixth Form  

 

 

Creative Writing Competition – Christmas Lights! 

Well done to our two winners 

Katelyn B (Year 11) and Luella B (Year 13) who received a certificate and voucher. 

 

Many thanks Mrs M Bond – Deputy Director of English 

 

 

Lunchtime and After School Clubs and Activities 

Please follow the link below with a list of after school clubs and activities on each day  
 
https://www.disshigh.norfolk.sch.uk/home/parents/clubs-and-activities/ 
 

 
 
Yoghurt Pots, Small Plastic Pots, and Newspaper Request Art Department  
The Art Department would be incredibly grateful if you could please save clean yoghurt pots, small pots 
and newspapers please bring to art room 77.  
 
We have plenty of magazines, thank you for the donations. 
 
Many thanks, Ms S Nicholls – Teacher of Art and Design 
 
 

 

https://www.disshigh.norfolk.sch.uk/home/parents/clubs-and-activities/

